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January 14, 2021 
 
The O’Fallon Volunteer Fire Company will sponsor its 22nd Annual Spring Golf Classic on Friday, June 4, 
2021 at Tamarack Country Club in Shiloh, Illinois. This tournament serves as the department’s primary 
fundraising activity that supports the O’Fallon Community. 
 
The O’Fallon Volunteer Fire Company is a highly trained, well equipped department consisting of 47 
members protecting an area encompassing 43 square miles including the City of O’Fallon, Village of Shiloh, 
and unincorporated areas within the O’Fallon, Shiloh Valley, and Caseyville Townships.  
 
In addition to response to emergencies, our members spend many hours in formal training, educating the 
public about fire prevention, performing community service, and fundraising activities for the Muscular 
Dystrophy Association (MDA)  
 
In support of our golf tournament, we are actively seeking tax deductible hole sponsorships at three donation 
levels: 
 

• $500 (or more) - Chief Sponsor 

• $250 - Deputy Chief Sponsor  

• $100 – Assistant Chief Sponsor 
 

All sponsorships will include a sign on a tee box with recognition at the tournament pavilion on the 
tournament day. 
 
We are also seeking the donation of attendance prizes to be given to golfers participating in the tournament, 
along with items to be auctioned. 
 
You may give your hole sponsorship and/or attendance prizes to any member of the O’Fallon Volunteer Fire  
Company, call for the item to be picked up, or simply mail your donation to: 
 

O’Fallon Volunteer Fire Company 
Attn: 22nd Annual Spring Golf Classic 
1215 Taylor Rd 
O’Fallon, IL 62269 

 

Should you have any questions concerning our tournament, tournament teams, hole sponsorship levels, or 
attendance prize donations, please contact Jennifer Valentine at (618) 624-4515 or via email at 
jvalentine@ofallon.org. 
 
The O’Fallon Volunteer Fire Company wishes to thank you for your generous support of your fire 
department. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jennifer Valentine 
 
Jennifer Valentine 
O’Fallon Volunteer Fire Company 
22nd Annual Spring Golf Classic Committee Chair 


